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     Welcome!  We are glad to worship with you today! 

Visitors & Membership: Please go to our website: mvpchurch.org, contact our church office at 

404.255.2211, or speak with one of our pastors after the service. Please sign the Friendship Pad and pass 

it down the pew as you greet your neighbor. If you are a visitor, please stop at the Welcome Table and 

pick up a visitor bag.  

Upcoming Services/Events:  

MVPC Announcements…. 

Sermon Series: Reaching Out to … 

February 4 Guest Preacher Dr. William Yoo, Luncheon and discussion of his 

 book What Kind of Christianity.. (see insert) to follow in Fellowship 

 Hall 

February 11 “Transfiguration”, Mark9:2-9, Rev. Barrett Abernethy 

 We will burn the palms to conclude this service in preparation for 

 Ash Wednesday. 

 

New Directory: This is the LAST DAY to stay after worship to get your picture! No 

purchase required! 

 

Lunch Bunch: Please join Isaac after worship for lunch TODAY, Jan. 28 at City BBQ. 

 

 

 

Small Groups: It’s not too late! The signups are in the Narthex. There are several 

options that begin TODAY, January 28. All are invited! 

 

Lenten Devotional: During Lent our Sermon Series will be The Crosses of Mount 

Vernon. In coordination with this series, we will do a daily Lenten Devotional that 

focuses on a picture of a cross. To help us, we hope you will: 1) send us pictures of 

crosses, and 2) write what the cross image means to you. Keep it to 3-5 sentences. 

This devotional will go out each weekday at noon on social media and email. If you 

are not on our email list, contact the church office to be added. 

 

Senior Adults trip to Fernbank today has been CANCELLED. 



December 2023 FINAL       Actual           Actual YTD          2023 Budget 

Pledge Member Giving    $  37,736  $ 459,672   $471,275 

Member Giving Non-Pledge   $  38,220  $ 113,215             $  60,000 

Non-Member Giving &  

 Loose Offering   $    1,115  $     8,910   $    9,000 

     Total               $  77,071  $ 581,797             $540,275 

        Financial Update  

      (2024 numbers will be released following approval of our new budget later this month.) 

Our January Communion Offering is for the Community Assistance Center. CAC provides 

basic needs assistance for Dunwoody and Sandy Springs neighbors to prevent 

homelessness and hunger while promoting self-sufficiency and empowering them to 

thrive. Originally called the Community Action Center, CAC was started in 1987 in our 

Gailey Hall by five congregations including MVPC. Now the organization has four locations. 

Presbyterian Women: All women are welcome to join any PW activities! Save the date! The 

Presbyterian Women's Mission Lunch will be on February 11 in the Kirk Center following 

the worship service. Andrea Brantley, CEO of Family Promise, will speak to us about the 

good work that the agency is doing in the community. Lunch will be provided. 

Adult Sunday School: Discovery meets in the Chapel and is using the curriculum “The 

Present Word”. Crossroads meets in the Session Room and will use a DVD series titled 

“Great Figures of the New Testament” by Amy-Jill Levine. Both classes meet at 9:30am. 

Contact Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt for more information. 

Stephen Ministry: If you are grieving way too long, if you have lost a job or are needing a 

life change, if you are wrestling with a chronic disease, if you are anxious about a move, if 

you are feeling lonely and isolated, if you are not managing well with an empty nest, if you 

are an exhausted caregiver, if you are at mid-life and feel aimless, if you are not dealing 

well with a new diagnosis, or have a temporary really hard issue in your life, Stephen 

Ministry can help! We can provide a safe haven for you to vent and discuss your angst in a 

confidential setting and be fully heard, receive encouragement and companionship, obtain 

resources, and clarify goals. Please contact a pastor or Pat Bartee, Stephen Leader. 

Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your requests to 

pbartee@yahoo.com or call the church office at 404.255.2211. 

Prayer Concerns: Anne Baynham, Susan Doyle, Eliana, Allison Eustis, Bruce Hagenau, Fay 

Hendricks, Patricia Hibbard, Megan Kendall, Chuck McCrory, Karen Morine, Meredith Nash, 

Carter Ramsey, Rob Russell, Elizabeth(Elo) Small, Isabelle Vannucci, Barbara Wasson, Gail 

Williams, and people of Israel, Ukraine, Myanmar, Turkey, and Zambia. 

Attendance: 1/21/24 Worship - 92,  Online - 16  

If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings or Good News, 

please email them to debbie@mvpchurch.org 

Dates for your calendar: 

Saturday, Feb. 10 Eleanor Brazell Memorial, 10am 

Sunday, Feb. 11 2pm Recital by Ryan Sawyer 

Wednesday, Feb. 14 Pancake Supper & Ash Wednesday Service, 5:30pm 

Sunday, Feb. 18 First Sunday of Lent, Sermon Series: The Crosses of Mount Vernon 

Sunday, Feb. 25 Annual Meeting of the church following worship 


